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11™ NIHONGO TEACHERS’ FORUM

The Japan Foundation, Manila announces the conduct of the 11t Nihongo
Teachers’ Forum on June 5, 2010 at the Japan International Cooperation Agency
(JICA, Philippines) Auditorium, 40/F Yuchengco Tower, RCBC Plaza, 6819 Ayala
Avenue, Makati City.

The topics to be covered in the forum by various Japan Foundation
Japanese Language Program grantees include Japanese Language Education
reports on training, project — Team en Tree (Nihongo Teaching Materials
Development) and other pertinent lessons and an evaluation of the Nihongo
Teachers’ Forum held in November 2009).

This activity will deal primarily on the conduct of the 2010 Japanese
Language Proficiency Test: the New JPLT.

There will be limited participation and priority will be given to Philippine-
based Nihongo. This forum is free of charge.

For more information, contact the JFM website at http://www.jfmo.org.ph or
contact the Japan Foundation, Manila — 12/F Pacific Star Bldg., Makati Avenue,
Makati City at tel. no.: (02) 811-6155; fax no.: (02) 811-6153; e-mail address:
email@jfmo.org.ph
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